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Memorandum 

DATE: May 19, 2019 

TO: PCAHA Presidents, 
PCAHA-registered Female players born in 2005 and 2006 

FROM: Drew MacDonald 
PCAHA Managing Director, Female Hockey 

SUBJECT: Announcing the 2019-2020 Female Zone Development Program 

 
In response to the overwhelmingly positive feedback from the 2018-2019 program, the PCAHA Female 
Hockey Committee is proud to announce the renewal and expansion of the Female Bantam Development 
Program for the 2019-2020 season. 

The program is designed to allow female Bantam-aged players the opportunity to receive high-performance 
instruction, development, and feedback prior to, and during the 2019-2020 season while still remaining on 
their club teams. 

The program shall consist of the following components: 

1. Development and Evaluation Weekend (August 30th to September 1st) 
• Open to all female players with 2005 and 2006 birth years who are registered with a 

PCAHA association for the 2019-2020 season 
• Individual skill development both on- and off-ice 
• Informational sessions on high-performance development 
• Feedback provided at the conclusion of the weekend 
• Registration opens May 21st, 2019 

2. Elite Development Weekends 
• 4 weekends of high-performance supplemental development 
• On- and off-ice sessions 
• Focus on individual skills and tactics 

3. Showcase Tournament 
• Elite Bantam AAA tournament 
• Highly scouted by college and university programs 
• Games against top female Bantam teams from Canada and the US 

More information and online registration form are available on our website: 

https://pukeko.ca/BantamZoneDevelopment/ 

Any inquiries should be directed to Drew MacDonald at dmacdonald@pcaha.ca. 

Yours Sincerely 

Drew MacDonald 
PCAHA Managing Director, Female Hockey 


